
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 

  

15th January 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Higher Education Information Evening – Thursday 8th March 2018 
 
I am pleased to invite you to attend a Higher Education Information Evening to be held in school on Thursday  
8th March 2018 from 6.00pm to 8.00pm. 
 
The evening is aimed at parents and carers of Lower Sixth Form students and will provide further information on 
the way in which the Higher Education system is organised, the choice of courses available, student finance, and 
the way the school leads and helps students through the application process. 
 
I would strongly urge all parents whose children are considering applying to university to attend. 
 
Please complete the slip below to indicate if you would like to attend and return it to your son’s or daughter’s 
Form Tutor by Friday 16th February 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
       
  
 
 

Mrs G Quigley    
Sixth Form Leader    
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------- 
Please return to your son’s or daughter’s Form Tutor by Friday 16th February 2018 

 
North Halifax Grammar School 

Higher Education Information Evening - Thursday 8th March 2018 
 
Name:          Form:      
   

 I/we would like to attend this event.       
 
Please state the number of people who will be attending        
   
 
Signed:           parent or carer 
 
  
 
 


